



Alton Town Twinning Association NEWSLETTER March 2022

info@altontwinning.org.uk

Dear Reader, Here are some photos from the ATTA New Year Lunch held at the French Horn on 9 January 2022. It was lovely to see so many of our members again.













Photos courtesy of John Jones

FUTURE EVENTS

Thursday MARCH 24 – ART TALK ABOUT MATISSE at Alton Maltings at 7.30 pm. £5 to include first drink.

Please book with John Jones at john.peptalk@outlook.com

Sunday JULY 3 – SUMMER PICNIC at Thedden Grange This will be an afternoon event with an arrival time of 1 pm. It will be a "Bring & Share" picnic, with an Italian & French theme, so there will be no charge. More details later. Please note this in your diaries.

Monday APRIL 25 – AGM at Alton Maltings Please join us for a drink at 7.30 pm before business starts at 7.45 pm. We would like to have some new, or returning, members to welcome to the committee. **WINE TASTING** – has been provisionally planned for October. It is currently a work in progress. We will let you know once we have finalised the arrangements.



CONGRATULATIONS to JOHN DEVERILL, one of our founder members, who celebrated his 100th birthday in February.

John, centre, in 2018 celebrating 20 years of twinning with Montecchio



We hope that you are all staying safe and well and we look forward to meeting up again at future events.

From the ATTA Committee

